school Councij News



*

*

 \bigstar

*

*

*

After our latest meeting we would like to share some of our plans for the next few months:

Tuck Shop

We would like to run a tuck shop at the end of 'terms' selling 2 items for £1. Funds will go towards buying indoor play equipment. We have made a list for each year group which we have given to Mrs Peart. Watch out for



more information!

to be distributed.

We would like to collect tins of food to donate to the Church to support local charities. We will leave baskets at St. John Bosco School gate where donations may be left on entering school. We will then take these to Sacred Heart Church



World Book Day-Thursday 7th March

Come to school in <u>either</u> your own clothes or your favourite dressing up costume **and** bring your favourite book!

We will also be having a book swap so bring any book you would like to swap!





Thursday 28th March

We would like you to create a fantastic Easter Bonnet and we will parade with our bonnets in our respective schools.

★ There will be 2 prizes per class for the best
 ★ bonnet. All children will receive a lolly on the
 ★ day!

We will be running an Easter raffle; £1 per strip to be in with a chance of winning a range of prizes and Easter Eggs!



Mass

★ Will be held in the chapel at Gabriel house
★ for children at and staff only.

We thank you for your support

St. John Bosco School Council